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Hannah Real Estate and Stillwater's 14,400 s/f project has
been approved
February 20, 2008 - Front Section

Seth Weinstein, principal of Hannah Real Estate Investors and his partner Paxton Kinol of Stillwater
Investment Management, say that their latest project, Fairfield Commons, has been approved by the
Fairfield Town Planning and Zoning commission. The commission voted unanimously to approve the
retail development.

Fairfield Commons will convert a 1-acre site located on Kings Highway East into a 14,400 s/f retall
building. The brick retail structure was designed to respect the historic charm of Fairfield. Its exterior
finish will have the traditional two-story store fronts found in Fairfield's town center. A It will include
drive-through service and will house from one to five retail tenants.

"We are absolutely delighted with the commission's decision," said Weinstein. toA "We believe that
the project will be transformational for that part of Fairfield and help jump start revitalization of the
neighborhood.”

The new retail development is expected to be completed in approximately 12 months.
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